
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/DLE/cc/EasterBreak 

30th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Easter Break 

Thank you for all of the positive comments we have received about the online materials we 

have been providing on our Working at Home website, as well as the teacher support offered 

through Microsoft Teams and e-mail.  This will be continuing during term time, Monday to 

Friday, until the government tell us it is safe for schools to re-open. 

As I am sure you understand, it is essential that our teachers have the necessary downtime to 

relax with their families so that they can be recharged and be ready to help your children 

again after what would usually be the Easter break. 

Therefore, we are telling all of our teachers not to respond via Teams or email after 

3pm this Friday (3rd April 2020).  Please tell your children not to contact their teachers 

again until Monday 20th April 2020. 

The work for all year groups will be refreshed this week.  There is more than enough for your 

children to be getting on with.  If they have any questions, please save them for after the 

Easter break. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 


